
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  RFP 23-024 
 
FROM: Aaron Flure, Purchasing 
  
DATE:  April 27, 2023 
 
RE:  Addendum 1-RFP 23-024-01 
 
 

I. Question and Answer 
1. Would a cover letter and table of contents count towards the page limit for the proposal 

length? 
No, these two items would not be considered in page limitation with consideration 
that the cover letter does not contain any technical content.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

*Offerors must acknowledge this amendment in Attachment 1 when 
submitting proposal. 


